GROUP 4

Review of 

“OCEAN FORECAST AND ANALYSIS MODELS FOR COASTAL OBSERVATORIES”

by J. L. Wilkin

Overall the paper was well written and was very clear. It showed a good synopsis of a coastal observing system for the studied region.

However we felt that an abstract at the beginning of the paper would have been very helpful.

References were incomplete and one (Seitzinger, 1988) in particular was missing completely from the paper.

The introduction was too long. It is about one third of the whole paper and the aim of the study was cited only at the end.

The title was too general. We thought that a specification of the region specific scope of the paper should have been included.

We felt that a table with all the acronyms (POC, DOC, DOM, etc…) could have been helpful. Also the acronyms EPA and PCBs should have explicitly explained.

A map of the geographic region would have been very helpful where all the names of the locations are cited.

We felt that the organization of the paper could have been improved with more subsection titles and a numbering system such as 3, 3.1, 3.1.1, etc…

Figures could have been improved. For example grey scale  should have been replaced with contours, Fig 9 was missing its colour scale and was far too complicated. Wind stress in the same figure is completely obscured.
Overall we felt the paper was very good and helpful in understanding an example of comparison between models and coastal observatories. In particular, we really liked the efforts  to explain all the parameters and boundary conditions used in the hydrodynamic model. 
